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CONNECTING PARENTS & TEACHERS MONROEPTG@GMAIL.COM 

MGS Parent Teacher Group Meeting 
September 5th 2017 
Meeting Minutes 

In Attendance: Kathi Holvey, Jim Hull, Lorin Hull, Kendra Roberts, Christina Hull, Katie Bateman, Amy Piper, Mary 
Beyer, Jeremy Hull, Mandy Nusbaum, Toyna Casarez 

Principal’s Report: Kathi reported there is no music program they were not able to raise enough money. She 
applied for and received a grant to for $33,000 to help pay the salary of a P.E teacher. We have 2- kindergartens, 
1-1st, 1-1st/2nd, 1-2nd, 1-3rd, 2-4th , 1-5th, 1-6th, 2-7th, and 2-8th grade classes. All rooms have a/c although some are 
not yet working. She is working on a grant to finish the nature center. 

Officer’s Reports: 
President - Nothing new 
Vice President - Mary-Louise reported that kids love the school store 
Treasurer - set an interim budget until jog-a-thon 
Secretary(s) - Nothing new, 
Volunteer Coordinator(s) - Nothing new 
Public Relations - Nothing new 

Old Business: 
The Halloween carnival will have a meeting on September 12th @ 6pm in the MGS library. Katie will make flyers 
to go home in Friday folders. They will have pizza from Benny’s for every one that attends. 

New Business: 
Jog-a-thon is going to take place on October 5th at MGS during the students P.E. time. Jog-a-thon committee will 
meet on September 11th @ 4:30pm in the library. Flyers will be made and sent home in Friday folder to inform 
kids and parents about the Jog-a-thon. A mailer to send out to the community to advertise the purpose of the 
PTG and how the funds raised are used was discussed. Lorin is going to survey students to see what they would 
like for prizes and where they would like to go on their field trips. 

A dine out has been scheduled with Block 15 for October 17th. They will donate 10% of all sales from that day to 
the PTG. 

PTG will put together a welcome back gift basket for school employees. Mary and Tonya volunteered to do it to 
have this ready by tomorrow. 

Board members voted by email to do officer nominations in October, vote in November and take office in 
December. It was discussed at the meeting that the Volunteer Coordinator position be worked into other 
positions. This was approved and Lorin will revise the PTG By-Laws to reflect this change. 
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Board members voted by email to have the Jog-a-thon on October 5th and to buy a new banner. 

PTG voted to approve the interim budget. 


